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RECOMMENDATION:  
 
It is recommended that the phase I of the bond program to be modified to include the 
installation of the V-Brick video distribution system at the remaining 32 campuses. 
 
 
 
RATIONALE:   
 
The Department of Curriculum and Instruction staff has requested for the video 
distribution project to be moved to phase 1.  
 
 
 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION:  
 
$ 480,000 reserved on phase 2 for the video distribution project. 
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